
From: Dallas Griffin  
Sent: Friday, 3 July 2015 4:16 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future Proposals: City of Sydney 
 
I would like to add my support for keeping Sydney City Council boundaries as they are now. I think our 
Council does an excellent job of serving the residents and businesses in a fairly wide and diverse area 
already and there is no justification for making it any larger. They have a very good economic record and 
continue providing essential services while also increasing the recreational and cultural opportunities for 
all. Forced amalgamations will only cause disruption to our services and waste much time and energy 
and even finances. 
 
With regards 
 
Dallas Griffin 
 


